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Grade Check for ROTC students

Student Name Student ID Number

Dear Professor,

The UNM ROTC program wishes to monitor our Cadets/Midshipmen’s academic progress at
least once throughout the semester. We greatly appreciate your assistance with this process and
ask that you please complete the following form at the midpoint of your course. If you have any
questions about this form/process, or want to provide additional information, please feel free to
contact the UNM ROTC Advisor Annie Merrill at anniem23@unm.edu.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
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